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InterDrill Pty Ltd recognises that properly trained employees are pivotal to the success 
of its business operations.  In support of this, the company will ensure that all 
employees and contractors receive, or have received, an appropriate level of training to 
enable them to carry out their designated tasks in a safe and efficient manner. 
 
Management of each business unit will ensure that a training needs assessment is 
conducted, at least annually, to identify future training requirements.  In addition, 
InterDrill will provide support to any employee who wishes to advance their learning in 
a field which is aligned to the company’s business. 
 
 
 
This support may include: 

 
 Leave to attend training courses. 

 
 Access to work areas and materials. 

 
 Job rotation to new areas of operation, or 

 
 Financial assistance. 
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